
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
June 8, 2020 

 
 

NEW DATE AND TIME 
TUESDAY, JUNE 9, 5:00 pm 

Join us this Saturday at the Pool Gazebo to view the Villas of Chestnut Creek Exterior 
Paint Color selections under consideration.  Your input is welcome and we thank all 

those who have worked to provide these lovely options. 
 

 
 
 
FROM CHRISTINE UTTARO 
I want to thank those who donated food to Jubilee center in Englewood over the past 
few weeks while local food pantries were closed.....in March more than 500 adults and 
close to 200 children were served and numbers were higher in April. The donations 
were appreciated.  
 
Local food pantries are now open so I do not expect any further donations which is fine 
as we are currently well stocked....just wanted those who donated to know it went to 
good use. 
 
Also, special thanks to EILEEN DEIMLER AND MYRA & HERB JOHNSON who 
helped to collect and deliver an impressive amount of food donations last Saturday from 
our community to benefit the Knights of Columbus Auxiliary food drive that directly 
supported multiple Venice charities..  We are grateful to all who generously 
contributed.   
 

 
 
FROM CINDY CHARLAND 
Hi,  Weather permitting, we will play Tuesday and Thursday evenings @ 6:30, and 
Sundays @ 5:30 with snacks then.  Weather will be a factor as we cannot play on a wet 
or damp court as it will ruin the surface.  It looks like this week is out due to 
weather.  We all look forward to another game as the game of Bocce has had a great 
response from those who have played!!   Thanks. 
 

 
 

NEXT MONTHLY VILLA BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, June 18 

Agenda and meeting details to follow 
 

 
 

 
http://www.myvocc.com 

http://www.chestnutcreek-venice.com 
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